Dear Parents/ Carers,



The children will be learning about the different features of a Christian church to widen and deepen their knowledge of religions. To support the learning in R.E we are taking the children to All Saint's Church on Boldon Lane. Your child will be visiting the church on Tuesday 28th January.

The children will leave school after lunch and will travel by coach. The cost of the trip will be paid for by school however, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 to go towards the cost of travel to be paid via your parent pay

account. Please sign and return the attached consent slip and return to school by Friday 17th January. **Many Thanks** Mrs A Willis **Head Teacher** I confirm my child can attend the visit to All Saints Church and I have made a payment of £2 via my parent pay account. Child's name..... Parents Name...... Parents Signature......